
 

  

 
Licensing Sub-Committee 

 
Minutes of a meeting of the Licensing Sub-Committee held in the Council Chamber at 
Lodge Road, Daventry NN11 4FP on Monday 6 September 2021 at 10.00 am. 
 
Present Councillor Andrew Kilbride (Chair) 

 Councillor Sally Beardsworth 
Councillor Jake Roberts 
 

Officers Andrea Hill, Licensing Enforcement Officer 
Alan Parr, Licensing and Litigation Lawyer 
Maisie McInnes, Democratic Services Officer 
Richard Woods, Democratic Services Officer 

 
 

1. Appointment of Chairman for the meeting of the Sub-Committee  
 
The Democratic Services Officer opened the meeting and invited Councillors to 
appoint a Chair of the Sub-Committee Hearing. It was proposed by Councillor Sally 
Beardsworth and seconded by Councillor Jake Roberts that Councillor Andrew 
Kilbride be appointed Chair of the Sub-Committee Hearing. 
 
Resolved 
 
(1)  That Councillor Andrew Kilbride be appointed Chair of the Sub-Committee 

Hearing. 
 
 

2. Declarations of Interest  
 
There were no declarations of interest. 
 
 

3. Street Trading Consent Application - Food Trailer at Vicar Lane, Daventry  
 
The Sub-Committee received legal advice in relation to the Street Trading Consent 
Application for a food trailer at Vicar Lane, Daventry and agreed that authority to 
resolve the application be delegated to Licensing Officers.  
 
Resolved 
 
(1) Following the receipt of necessary legal advice, it be agreed that authority to 

resolve the aforementioned street trading application be delegated to Licensing 
Officers.   
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The meeting closed at 10.06 am 
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